

Being the best we can be

Chief Executive Officer: Mrs C.M. Brooker

30th March 2020

Dear parents/ carers,

As a Trust we have been working together to ensure that we continue to support the learning of your son/daughter during this period of school closure. Thank you all for your feedback so far and of course, if you have any questions or queries for us at any point going forward, please don't hesitate to contact us.

The Year 11 and 13 Proms are events which involve significant amounts of planning. Due to ongoing uncertainty regarding the length of the current lock down and the inherent danger of any mass gathering, we have decided that the Proms planned for summer 2020 will be cancelled. We know that this will be disappointing for our students but as responsible young citizens we trust they will understand the reasoning behind the decision that has been made.

Thank you for your understanding and support.

Best wishes,

Mrs V. Rahn

Head of School Northallerton School Mrs J Potter

Headteacher Richmond School Mrs H. L. Millett

Headteacher Stokesley School





